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���� We are using the GREEN HYMNBOOK today  
 

Order of Worship 

October 31, 2010 
 
 

Prelude 
Call to Worship              “Spirit of the Living God” Choir 

 

*Hymn                  “He Hideth My Soul” Vv. 1,2,4 496 
*Congregational Greetings  
Announcements 
 

Congregational Celebrations and Concerns 
Morning Prayer  
The Lord’s Prayer 
 

*Responsive Reading   Psalm 119:137-144 (Response #3 will be Sung)  840    
  

*Gloria Patri 71 
 

*Hymn of Preparation            “The Longer I Serve Him”   518  
 

The Giving of Our Tithes and Offerings 
Offertory    
*Doxology 95 
 

Choral Anthem          “Leaning On The Everlasting Arms” Choir 
 

*Scripture Reading            Matthew 12:38-45 Rev. Griffith 
Sermon         “FOLLOW CHRIST AND SIGNS AND WONDERS WILL FOLLOW YOU!” 

 
*Hymn of Commitment          “Since Jesus Came into My Heart”  515 

     
*Benediction 
*Choral Response                “Three-Fold Amen” Choir 
 

*Postlude 
 

*Congregation Standing 

Announcements 
 

There will be an Administrative Council Meeting today at 4:00 pm. 
 

Today is a Fifth Sunday, and as usual, we are taking a special offering for the 
Holston Children’s Home.   
 

The Choir will practice this evening at 7:00 pm. 
 

“Sit and Be Fit” will meet in e Fellowship Hall Wednesday, October 27, 11:00 am - 12:00 am.   
 

There will be no Bible Study this Wednesday, November 3 due to 
Chaplain's Training in Richmond.  We will resume Bible Study next 
Wednesday, November 10. 
  

The Kidz Klub will meet Wednesday from 6:00 pm - 7:30 pm. 
  

The United Methodist Women will meet Thursday, November 4 at 10:00 am. 
  

The Older Adults will be traveling to Floyd, VA to visit the arts and crafts Art Town 
community.  We will be traveling by bus and leaving Byars-Cobbs at 8:30 am 
Tuesday, November 8. 
  

Daylight Savings Time ends next Sunday, November 7, and time will “Fall 
Back” one hour on that date!   Be prepared.  
 

Please remember our regular Sunday School Breakfast next Sunday at 9:45 am.  
Plan now to attend and enjoy breakfast and this time of good fellowship. 
 

We will have a Blood Pressure Screening next Sunday, November 7, at 10:30 pm. 
 

We will be in Revival November 7-10 at the Lebanon UMC, with Rev. Marvin 
Howard preaching. The services will begin each night at 7:00 pm.  Plan to join us! 
 

The flowers on the altar table are given in honor of Elizabeth Belcher’s 
birthday by her parents. 
  

A gift has been presented to the Memorial Fund in memory of Linda Byrd by Janet DeBord. 
 

The Glade Spring Food Bank is collecting coats, especially children’s coats.  
Please consider donating one or more coats to this cause. 
 

It is time to begin thinking about donating to our Children’s Christmas Fund.  Please 
consider giving to this very important cause.  If you give a check, please make it 
payable to Byars-Cobbs and write “Children’s Fund” on the memo line. 
 

We are collecting donations for the Watson family, whose son is very ill and is 
presently at St. Jude’s Hospital.  A basket is provided on the table in the Narthex for 
this purpose. 

Report for Sunday, October 24, 2010 
 

Sunday School Attendance 13 
Sunday School Offering $17.00 
 

Worship Service Attendance 42 
Worship Service Offering $2397.00 
Watson Fund $21.00 
Children’s Home $25.00 


